
From: Anne Craig <ennagiarc@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 23, 2021 4:17 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] No dumping on the Navajo Reservation 
 
I urge the Health, Education and Human Services Committee 
support this position and work with the Office of the President 
and Vice President to protect the health, lands and water of the 
Navajo people for generations to come by consolidating mine 
wastes in a few safe, monitored locations outside of the Navajo 
Nation. 
Sincerely, Anne Craig  
 
 
--  
Anne Craig 
828-423-2087 
ennagiarc@gmail.com 
 
“I wonder how the foreign policies of the United States would look if we wiped out the 
national boundaries of the world, at least in our minds, and thought of all children 
everywhere as our own.” ― Howard Zinn 
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